
The Melbourne Football Club invites you 
to nominate one of your up and coming 

youth girls to participate in 

 

The Trident Girls Football Academy Kicks off with a
2 day program on April 18th–19th @ the MCG

Learn about Leadership, Teamwork and Building Relationships

Join the Melbourne Football Club players and
assist with the Club’s membership clinic.

Register your player at
http://www.formstack.com/forms/melbournefc-melbourne_leadership_academy

by COB Thursday 7th of April.


